

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter!

Each class has a blog page where information for your child's class will be shared; please ensure you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren't receiving notifications of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child's class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you.

Best Wishes,

Mr. Cresswell & Mrs. Westie

Celebrating 20 years!

This year's event will see Crossdale host its 20th 10k race and to celebrate we'd like to make it a BIG one! The date is set for



Sunday 6th October

(which is later than usual to avoid clashing with the start of the football season) and we'd really like to get a strong school team together for the 2.5km fun run – led by Mr. Sanders and Mrs. Westie. To prepare their running legs Mr. Sanders will be running a running club for 4 weeks commencing on Wednesday 12th June 3.30-4.15pm – please ask at the office for a letter if you haven't received one already.

Upcoming Events

May 27-31st - HALF TERM

June 5 Year 6 Q & A Session for children moving on to South Wolds (with South Wolds' staff at Crossdale) 3.30pm

June 6

Music Evening 6pm

June 14

School Disco

June 18

Class Photos

June 19

Memorial Walk 6.30pm

June 20

MAT Concert at the Royal Albert Hall

June 19th - 21st

Y6 Residential

June 26

Sports Day

June 28

Family Football Night

July 1

Year 6 Transition days to SWA

July 2

Year 6 Transition days to SWA & whole school transition day for years R-5

July 9

Summer Performance; approx. 1.45pm and 6.30pm

July 10

Summer Performance; approx. 1.45pm and 6.30pm

July 12

End of year reports home to parents.

Page 1 of 2

As always, they'll be a BBQ and bouncy castle and we're hoping to add some celebrity sparkle with appearances by politician Ed Balls and gymnast Sam Oldham (TBC)!

So... don't delay, enter today at www.crossdale10k.co.uk and let's make it one to remember!

Keeping our roads safe!

Walk to School week has been a real success this week and we have seen a drastic improvement in traffic around school. Let's try to continue walking as much as we can; it's good for our health, the environment and road safety!

A big thank you also to our Year Six children who have been keeping the roads around school safe this week by handing out road safety flyers – what fabulous Crossdale role models!

We will be continuing to patrol the corner of Crossdale Drive and Brockwood Crescent so please ensure that the white lines are kept clear and that children are not dropped off in the middle of the road. Thank you once again for supporting us to keep all our Crossdale children and families SAFE!

Anaphylaxis Awareness Fundraiser.

The Anaphylaxis
Campaign is the only UKwide charity to exclusively
meet the needs of the
arowing numbers of





people at risk from severe allergic reactions (anaphylaxis) and at Crossdale, on Friday 17^{th} May, we showed our support by wearing something orange and running a cake sale after school. We raised a fantastic £258.45. Thank you to everyone involved – it was a super day!

Music Evening

Please come and join us for the evening on Thursday 6th June at 6pm for a showcase of Crossdale's musical talents. It is a fabulous opportunity for pupils to perform and parents to socialize – we look forward to seeing you there.

Keeping our children safe.

Please take a look at our safeguarding blog on the school website for more information – we update this regularly. This month we have focused on staying safe on line, especially thinking about groups chats. The message is 'Stay safe and be kind online' and the parent leaflet stresses the importance of parents knowing who your child is talking to and how they are talking to them.



Reach for the stars!

Well done to the children who have completed their stamp charts over the last couple of weeks:

Year R: Bailey, Imogen, Harriet, Amelia, Lilly, Henry J

Year 1: Eadie, Owen, Reuben, Ruby, Remaya, James, Clara, Archie, Caleb

Year 2: Dylan, Izzy, Orla, Ava, Ethan

Year 3: Jerome, Ellie, Marcie, Esme, Harry

Year 4: Isaac O

Year 5: Year 6:

Roll of Honour

Please contact the school office, preferably by email marked 'Roll of Honour', if you would like to share the achievements of your children with the rest of the school community. We love to hear about what they have been doing outside of school!

Page 2 of 2